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An Orthodox missionary visited Angola

DECR Communication Service, 23.11.2023.

 

 From 7 October to 6 November 2023, within the framework of the activities of the Patriarchal Exarchate
of Africa, Orthodox missionary A.V. Lyulka visited the Republic of Angola, according to the website of
the Exarchate.

 The missionary held catechetical talks with local residents.

 With the assistance of the Russian Embassy in Angola, A.V. Lyulka also met with compatriots living in
the country and members of their families. 

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/91063/
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